FULLER PETROLEUM, INC.
2020 TEXAS AMERICAN BANK BUILDING
FORT WORTH, TEXAS
76102
817-336-2020

April 10, 1986

RECEIVED BY
Mr. R. L. Stamets, Director APR 14 1986
State of New Mexico
Energy & Minerals Department 0. C. D.
0i1 Conservation Division l‘ ARTESW, OFFICE

Post Office Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Brushy Draw (Deep) Fed. #1
Section 24 - T26S - R39t
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Stamets:

In response to your letter of April 7, 1986 directing that
we kill the well immediately and commence repairs as soon as pos-
sible, please be advised that arrangements were made this morning
to get the well killed. This work should be accomplished in a
matter of days. We will keep your Artesia District office in-
formed of our progress.

Yours very truly,

Jj W. Ward
b/?étro]eum Engineer

JWW/ym
cc - New Mexico O¥1 Conservation Div.
Dist II \

P. 0. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

E1 Paso Natural Gas Co.
P. 0. Box 1492

E1 Paso, Texas 79978
Attn: Mr. Ray McClure



